
—What’s Happening— 

ANNOUNCEMENTS—June 5, 2016 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 

We invite you to participate in the many opportuni-
ties for worship and service here. Each week’s ser-

mon is available for you in a printed booklet in the narthex 
as well as  a video on our website at www.northwoodpc.org. 

Loyal to His 
Church 

Children’s Ministry 
 

VBS is going to be a Rock Solid Adventure with Cave Quest 
VPK - 5th grade (15/16) children are invited on this awesome adventure 
June 20-24 from 9:00-12:00. Registration is open for all! Sign up by June 
13! 
                       

All VBS Staff Meeting TODAY 
Re “Questing”  all helpers with VBS, youth and adults, please attend this 
informational meeting TODAY at 10:45-12:00, in rooms 4-7.  

VBS Donations- Items to be collected:  
 50 wooden clothes pins 
 9 boxes Rigatoni dry noodles 
 Glow in the dark stickers of bugs or 
shapes 
 40 Paper towel tubes 
 Glow in the dark paint– all colors 
Non-perishables: 
 8 cases of bottled water 
 7 2L Diet Soda, mixed flavors 
 8 2L Regular Soda, mixed flavors 
 4 Large bags of potato chips, variety 
 6 Large bags of corn chips (Doritos, etc) 
 2 Large bags of M&M’s, Costco-size 
 8 Bags of snack-size chocolate candy 
 7 Gallon boxes of Goldfish crackers 
 4 Boxes of Chex Cereal, variety of fla-
vors 
 75 Individual pkgs cookies 
 75 Individual pkgs chips 
 2 bags of pretzel sticks 
 3 bags of pretzel rods  
(Aldi– round container of 45) 
 10 Cans of vanilla frosting 
 10 boxes of ice cream cones 

 6 packages of Peel n Pull Twizzlers, fruit 
flavor 

 10 bags of campfire size marshmallows 

 3 Large containers of raisins 

Non-Food Items: 
 8 rolls of paper towels 
 138 Paper or Styrofoam 
plates 
 925 snack-size paper 
plates 
 200 portion cups 
 1050 paper cups 
 1050 napkins 
 1 large box of mixed 
plastic cutlery (Costco– for 
lounge) 
 

Monetary Donations: 
If you wish to make a mone-
tary donation for the perish-
able food items that will be 
purchased please put your 
donation in an envelope 
marked VPB and place in the 
collection plate. Thank you for 
your support! 
 
Donated items can be placed 
in the collection box in front 
of the Noah’s Ark table. More 
donation lists to come.  
 

Justine Ruisz,  
Director of Children’s Ministry 

Childrensministry@northwoodpc.org          
796-8090/ Cell- 727-641-8140 

Blood Drive 
There will be a blood drive TODAY 9:00 A.M.– 12:15 P.M. All 
donors will received a FREE OneBlood T-shirt and a well-
ness checkup, including blood pressure, temperature, iron 
count, pulse and cholesterol screening! Plus all donors will 
receive a special offer from Crayola Experience—Purchase 
one admission ticket and receive a 2nd admission FREE. 

Alternative Gift for Father’s Day 
Father’s Day is June 19. Are you challenged to find the per-
fect gift for a very special guy? Consider an Alternative Gift! 
The women of Lydia Circle will be in the narthex before and 
after each worship service this Sunday and next Sunday 

with the opportunity to honor a great guy with a contribu-
tion to Church World Service. For as little as $5, Church 
World Service will send a blanket, tools, seeds, or water pu-
rifying equipment to someone in need. What a wonderful 
way to celebrate dad! Questions? Barbara Englehart 791-4648 
or waspfifinella@yahoo.com 

Bulletin Assemblers 
Looking for a way to get involved? Join the bulletin assem-
bling team on Thursdays at 1:30pm. This wonderful group 
helps assemble the bulletin each week and clean up the sanc-
tuary. For more information or to get involved, please con-
tact Sally Uhler  (727) 796-7563. 



Youth Upcoming Events 
 

Sunday, June 5:  Youth Group 5:00-6:30 P.M. in the 
 youth room. 

Friday, June 10:  Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M in gym 
 

No Youth Group June 12 
No Game Night June 17  
Music Camp June 12-17 
 

Sunday, June 19: Youth Group 5-6:30 P.M. in the  
  youth room 
 

VBS Youth Guides June 20-24 
 

Friday, June 24:  Game Night 7:00-10:00 P.M. in gym 
 

Middle School Mission Week June 27-July 1 
No Youth Group June 26 
No Game Night July 1 
 

 

Troy Harris, Director of Youth & Young Adults 
troyharris1962@yahoo.com, 727-366-7762 

—Get Involved— 

All-Church Retreat 
Join us at Cedarkirk on Oct. 21-23, 2016 for an amaz-
ing weekend of fellowship, games, crafts, canoeing 
and campfire with sing-along and s’mores. Enjoy 
the great outdoors while staying in air-conditioned 
lodges! Info can be found on the bulletin board 

across from the kitchen. Sign up early for best choice of 
rooms! 

Adult Bible Study (Sunday Evening) 
Join us for a Bible Study tonight, 6:30-7:30 p.m. in Room 12. 
We will look at the thread of God’s love that runs through 
the Bible and how the stories relate to us today. The study 
book we will use is “The Story of Scripture” by Robbie F Cas-
tleman. The class will run through July. If you have any 
questions contact Cindy Huffman, leader of the class, at 727-
733-8726. 

Church Office Schedule for June and July 
During the months of June and July, the Church Office will 
be open Monday-Thursday from 8:30-4:00 p.m. Regular of-
fice hours will resume in August. Calls to the office on Fri-
days will be handled by the voicemail system and returned 
on Monday. If there is a pastoral emergency, the system will 
provide the phone number needed to reach Pastor Chris or 
Pastor Paul. We thank you for your cooperation as we adopt 
this temporary schedule. 

Deacons’ Hurricane Ministry 
Hurricane Season began June 1. Go to 
www.baynews9.com, click on "Weather," and 

under "Hurricane Center" find all the information you need 
to prepare. If evacuation is necessary, we need volunteers to 
share their homes. If you are willing, please contact Sue Mi-
skiewicz at (727) 799-6767 or email her at 
susan.miskiewicz@yahoo.com, and type in the subject 
"Hurricane Request." Please include your name, address, 
phone number and how many you can accommodate. 

Our Sympathies 
Longtime Northwood member, Henrietta Cooke, who had 
relocated to New York, passed away on May 14 at the age of 
100. She had been an active member in Presbyterian Women 
and in the Esther Circle. Her memorial service has already 
been held in New York. We extend our prayers and sympa-
thies to all of her friends and family. 

Sunday Transportation 
During the months of June and July, please 
call Cynthia Lawrence to be put on the list for 
Sunday van pick-up. 727-410-6900. 

http://www.baynews9.com/

